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Message from the Guest Editor

As new medicines are being discovered, o$en through
recombinant techniques or possessing of a peptidic nature,
there is an urgent need to develop suitable delivery
systems for these drugs. On the other hand, many drugs
already on the market are not optimized for delivery; some
are only administered intravenously because other routes
would degrade the drug. This route is the least preferred by
patients, as it causes pain and o$en requires a visit to a
medical center, whereas oral drug delivery offers a more
practical and appropriate method of delivery.

This Special Issue aims to promote research in drug
delivery and pharmaceutical development, focusing on the
creation of novel delivery systems or the improvement of
delivery methods for challenging drugs. We welcome both
theoretical and experimental studies, as well as
comprehensive reviews and survey papers.

an Open Access Journal by MDPI

Pharmaceutical Development and Drug Delivery

5.32.5

mdpi.com/si/208350 SpecialIssue

https://www.scopus.com/sourceid/21100829268
/journal/applsci/stats
https://mdpi.com/si/208350
https://www.mdpi.com/si/208350
https://www.scopus.com/sourceid/21100829268
/journal/applsci/stats
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da Vinci 32, 20133 Milano, Italy

Message from the Editor-in-Chief

As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of the
ever increasing number of subfields being created. This
open access journal Applied Sciences has been started to
link these subfields, so researchers can cut through the
forest and see the surrounding, or quite distant fields and
subfields to help develop his/her own research even further
with the aid of this multi-dimensional network.
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